ACTIONS OF THE BOARDS

The combined Boards of Directors and Visitors of the Wisconsin Law Alumni Association held a business meeting during the Spring Program in April. At that time the date for this year's Visitation was set for October 19-20. Members considered the investment report and recommended reconsideration by the Investment Committee of our present allocation of funds. Budgets for the various alumni accounts were approved as presented by the Dean. A general discussion of fund raising activities and plans was begun. This discussion is expected to continue as the effort in this area is reexamined and revised. The report of the nominating committee was presented and approved later by the general membership. The report was as follows:

For the Board of Vistors

Kirby Bouthilet ('73), Green Bay Peter Christianson ('77), Milwaukee Sue Wiesner-Hawley ('73), Fennimore Tom Anderson ('73), Milwaukee, Chairman

For Board of Directors
Jeffrey Bartell ('68), Madison
Mark Bonady ('73), Milwaukee
George Curry ('72), Platteville

For President-elect Roy Stewart ('51), Racine



